
Mission
Queen of All Saints is a culturally diverse Catholic community dedicated to developing the
whole child with compassion and integrity. Catholic schools in the Diocese of Oakland educate
children in the Catholic faith and nurture their minds, bodies, and souls, inspiring them to live
the Gospel of Jesus Christ and achieve their highest academic and creative potential, and
actively serve and enrich the community.

Spring, 2021

Dear Incoming Kindergarten - Fourth Grade Families,

We are busy making preparations for another exciting year at Queen of All Saints and look
forward to the 2021-2022 school year.  To continue providing our students with a rigorous and
relevant curriculum, our incoming Fourth Grade students have an OPTION to be part of the
school’s one-to-one Chromebook program. There are shared devices in each classroom, but
this opportunity will enable the student to have access to their own Chromebook during the
school day for curricular purposes. This will be a requirement once the students enter 5th grade.

In order to receive the Chromebooks in time for the start of the school year, please complete
and submit this Google Form by Friday, May 21, 2021. As with all school-ordered Chromebooks,
your child’s device will be connected to our network and will be pre-loaded by our tech
coordinator with student-used Apps and with GoGuardian to monitor student online activity.

The cost of the Chromebook is approximately $350 per device which includes tax, shipping,
Google Chrome licensing, and limited insurance. If you choose to place an order for a
Chromebook, payment will be made through your FACTS account on August 6, 2021.

Please note that students will be given their Chromebook to take home upon graduating from
Queen of All Saints once all financial obligations have been met.

We are excited to continue providing our students with a state-of-the-art technology program.
We are happy to give families the option for their child to use a shared classroom device or a
personal school-purchased device as we provide students access to the proper tools to assist in
their academic achievement.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lucia Prince
Principal

https://forms.gle/SbVzCX7N8EX18h3E6
https://forms.gle/SbVzCX7N8EX18h3E6

